
From: susan velazquez
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: RE: Proposed Draft Stipulated Abatement Order and Petition Number 17-01
Date: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 4:22:28 PM

To whom this may concern, 

The purpose of this email is to URGE you to: 
"STOP CLOSING OHV AREA. OPEN MORE OHV AREA". 

My husband and I have been enjoying the Oceano Dunes for years and look forward to
taking our future kids. We love camping on the beach and going for rides on the sand. It's
the best place ever and we would hate to see it disappear. PLEASE DON'T ALLOW THE
OHV AREA TO CLOSE. 

Sincerely, 

Carlos & Susan Mendez 
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